
acquire a 2nd couch, if 
possible matching existing; 
plus a small low table for 
spreading out papers etc, but 
not interfering with WB 
access.(the rearrangement 
permits more room here)

ugrad floater station #3:
regular size desk
- side part optionally removed
- may need to rotate 90 deg to 
increase access into workshop 
space
- location of shelves TBD based 
on openness considerations.

file cabinet:
to preserve separation among 
desk cluster, while permitting 
workbench arrangement

Transient desk: 
location for Abner (shared 
machine running SPSS, 
Premier, etc)

these shelves are the existing 
tall black cabinets, currently 
located between meghan and 
joe’s desks work bench area:

now combined into one unit, in 
hopes it will be more usable, 
less intrusive, and less 
“borrowing” of equipment located 
next to door. some tools can be 
hung on pegboard on wall 
between them.

printer & 
telephone
located on 

drawers 
here

ugrad floater stations #1-2
 each using 1.5 of existing 
tables


